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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

To: Public Service Commission  

From: Division of Public Utilities 

Chris Parker, Director 

Bill Duncan, Telecommunications / Water Manager 

Mark Long, Utility Analyst 

 

Date: November 19, 2012    

Re: Review and Approval of Mountain Sewer Corporation’s Tariff No. 2 with an effective 
date of October 30, 2012 in Docket No. 12-097-T01 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Utah Public Service Commission 
(Commission)  approves Mountain Sewer Corporation’s Tariff No. 2 filing.   
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
As part of the Report and Order issued by the Commission in Docket Nos. 11-097-01, 11-097-02 
and 11-097-03, Mountain Sewer corporation was required to submit a revised tariff  reflecting the 
rates, fees, determinations, and decisions specified in this Report and Order, including the revised 
language specified by the Division at page 31 of Exhibit 1.0 to the pre-filed direct testimony of 
Division witness Mark Long (received into evidence as Hearing Exhibit #4).  The Division’s 
review verified that Mountain Sewer Corporation complied with the Commission’s Order as 
reflected in its Tariff No. 2 filing. 
 


